
We are  

moving  

to Year 2! 



 

 

 

This is our new classroom. 

 

Our new teacher is called Mrs Williams.  

Miss Katie and Miss Partington will be in class to 

help us too. 



  

In the morning we will line up with our 

friends in the playground.  

Mrs Williams will be there to meet us. 



 

Then we will walk 

up the stairs with 

our class. 

 

Next we will go 

through the doors 

into the library. 



 

This is the door into our new classroom. 

Our new class will be called 2W. 



 

This is our new classroom.  

We will sit on the carpet together  

and listen to the teacher. 



Investigating different  

topics. 

There will be lots of exciting things to do in our 

classroom.  

Learning about numbers. 

Getting comfy while   

reading a book. 
Using the computer. 



This is where we 

will hang up our 

coats. 

These are the toilet doors we can use 

when we need to go to the toilet or wash 

our hands.  



We will be able to play with all our friends in our 

playground. There are lots of different activities 

to do here. 



We had a great time visiting our new class and 

meeting our new teacher. 

When we come back to school we will be in 

Year 2! There will be lots of new things to try 

and adults will be there to help us learn. 


